
North Dakota
Farmers Union
invites YOU to a

Legislative 
Social
Tuesday
Feb. 18, 2025
5:30 - 7:00 p.m.

Heritage Center 
Northern 
Lights Atrium Please RSVP to Ryan Gregg • rgregg@ndfu.org

The legislative social will provide the 
opportunity for you to connect with family 
farmers and ranchers from across the state and 
learn more about agriculture - North Dakota’s 
top industry.

NDFU members will also have the opportunity 
to learn more about the legislative process and 
engage with their representatives in Bismarck. 

We look forward to visiting with you.

Mark Watne
NDFU President


